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The Rosemount Area Hockey Association is partnering again with Gertens on their Holiday Fundraising program!  This year I am earning money towards my hockey expenses by selling Gertens holiday plants and Gertens Plant Cards.  Please consider ordering your holiday plants through my fundraiser!

All you need to do is click on the link Gertens Fundraising and enter in the Rosemount Area Hockey Association Store ID: 86 and start shopping.  I will earn 25% off all plants sold and 12% off all Plant Cards sold.  You have from now until October 23rd at 10pm to place your order.

Make sure to enter in my name (enter skaters name) when placing your order.  Keep in mind this fundraiser is for local friends and family as I am not able to ship any items.  I will be picking up your items on November 22nd and I will contact you to arrange for pick up.

Thank you for your support and happy holiday shopping!
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